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LETIER DATED & FEBRUARY 1992 FROM THE PERMAMENT REPRESENTATIVE QF
HONDURAS TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to transmit to you herewith the text of letter
No. 43-0.1, dated ¢ February 1992, in which the Minister for Foreign Affairs
refers to the situation in Somalia.

(Signed) Roberto FLORES BERMUDEZ
Ambassador
Permanent Representative
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Ajnex

Letter dated 4 February 1992 from the Miniaster fox Foreign
Affaizs of Nooduras addressed Lo the Secretary-Gensral

I have the homour to acknowledge receipt of your telox No. 1467, dated
24 January 1992, concerning resolution 733 {1992), adopted by the Security
Council at its 303%th meeting on 23 January.

I wish to inform you in this connection that my Government ahares your
concern at the situation in Somalia and also resolutely supports your
initiative designed to bring peace and stability tc Somalia through the
settlamant of disputes by peacesful mesns, particularly the arms embargo that
has been imposed.

As demonstrated by our possible participation in the United Nations
Miarion for the Referendum in Westeru Sahara, the concern of the Goverament of
Honduras for peace extends beyond the boundariss of the American hemisphere,
in this particular case to Africa.

(Signued) Mario CARIAS ZAPATA
Minister for Foreign Affairs




